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GLS / C / 408-21    CIRCULAR    31st May 2021 

                                              E- RASE E- WASTE Campaign. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of the World Environment Day Campaign (5th June, 2021) and our ongoing commitment to a 

sustainable future, we are organizing an E-waste collection drive from 3rd June to 13th June. The purpose of 

this initiative is to recycle, reuse and reprocess electrical and electronic equipment of any type, that can be 

discarded or regarded as obsolete. It will help protect human and environmental health from the impact of 

environmental pollution due to e-waste. The e-waste could include, electronic items, wires, chargers, old 

mobiles, old scanners, printers etc. 

 
We request you to support us in this campaign by depositing the e-waste at the designated collection point 

at Gate Number 1. You could send it with your ward in case he/she is attending face to face learning or you 

could visit the school to deposit the e-waste between 8 a.m. – 4 p.m.  

 
We look forward to your support in this sustainable initiative. 

 
Warm regards,  

                                  

Asha Alexander                            آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 


